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Commodore's Report 


Dear Members
I do not have a lot to say you will be pleased to hear. All is going well with our club and as usual we are moving forward.

Unfortunately we have had to buy a new glass washer for the bar as the one we have is now obsolete. We had it serviced and we were told it was out of date. We have got some great functions coming up and the entertainers have been booked up to and including the the Christmas party. Please check the notice board for details and of course your e/mails.
 

We are still having trouble getting volunteers to man the bar. Please put your names down on the bar rota or contact me. We are happy to train any member who is willing to have a go.
 

Best regards
 

Roy Nash
Commodore
August 2017
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Dates for your diary ... 

September
Sunday 3rd                           Dunkirk Veteran's Visit
Sunday 17th                         Commodore's Sail Past 

October
Saturday 7th                         Ladies Night
Saturday 28th                       Laying Up Supper



Please ensure that should you wish to attend any of the above events, that your names are put down on the noticeboard at the club as soon as possible.  Thank you.

With regards to the above forthcoming functions, please don't forget that the club is always looking for members to volunteer and help organise these events.  If you don't feel that is something that you can do, you can always offer to help with the decorations, which are usually done on a Friday evening, and help is always required to clear tables, wash up, tablecloths to be laundered.

There are many jobs and so few people ... can you give any time to help?
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Cancellation of ATYC Rally
Friday 25th August - Monday 28th August

Sadly, the ATYC Rally at Beale Park has been cancelled due to the lack of interest from the member clubs.
 
It is therefore fortunate for members wishing to cruise over Bank Holiday weekend that our Rear Commodore (tidal), Chris Walpole, has managed to book moorings for up to 10 WMC boats at West India Dock for the August Bank Holiday weekend; Saturday 26th & Sunday 27th August, mooring charges at W. I. Dock are £45.00 per night
 
Any members wishing to cruise to W. I. Dock for the August Bank Holiday weekend should contact Chris Walpole direct.
 
[image: image4.jpg]



Forthcoming Event

Commodores Sail Past
Sunday 17th September

Please come and support your Commodore at this once a year chance to say "thank you" to our Commodore for all the work done on your behalf during the year! 

Assemble on the towpath opposite the clubhouse (Weybridge side)  before 10.00am on Sunday 17th September, ready to depart at 10.45am to cruise around Desborough Island and return to Sail Past the Commodore on the club balcony, mooring up again on the E.A. Weybridge Riverside Moorings after the sail past.

A ferry service between Weybridge Riverside and the club will be in operation following the sail past, and a complimentary ploughman's lunch will be served to all those attending/.

Dress code is Blazers and whites if in the Sail Past,  otherwise smart casual
 Please advise the name of your boat, crew and guests, and any previous club officer status to Terry Hoyle (we are hoping boat owners will offer passage to those no longer owning)  
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Forthcoming Event

Ladies Night
Saturday 7th October 2017

Food will be prepared by the male members of the club,  the menu is to be confirmed!
 
Music by Denny and Janice, to include an Elvis tribute ….
 


Please put your names on the list in clubhouse or call Roy  by 5th October at the latest.

Don’t forget, cancellations/no shows after that date will have to be paid for. 
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Forthcoming Event

1940s Night Laying Up Supper
Saturday 28th October 2017

This is your calling up paper to celebrate the "Laying Up of Hostilities" at our "War is Over night". 1940s style food and good company.
 
Dress up and have a chance to win, there will be a prize for the best male / female and the not too sures.  Jive competition, sing-a-long and guest beers
 


Please put your names on the list in clubhouse or call Roy, cancellations/no shows after that date will have to be paid for. 
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Summer Cruise
Friday 30th June - Sunday 20 August
 
We had a late start to our cruise, so we missed the early activities.  

Our first meeting was at Goring with Terry and Mandy, who introduced us to the delights of Mr Green’s pies from Pangbourne.  We then carried on through Oxford, finishing beyond Rushy lock. On the way back, at Bablock Hythe, I renewed my membership of the WMC swimming club when the bank gave way as we got off for dinner.  

At Abingdon our usual restaurant, Limoncello, was closed, so we tried the Nags Head on the bridge for the first time, where we were presented with DIY steaks on a hot stone at the table.  It looked like a gimmick, but it did work!  

Back to Pangbourne for more pies (we are both converted).  After a brief stop at Shiplake for water where a monsoon started as we tied up we carried on to Windsor, finding Kitty Bee.  Alouette and Lady Farringdon turned up soon after and we had a 'tea party' together. A very pleasant end to an enjoyable cruise.
 

Our thanks to Terry for organising it.
 
Jim and Lesley Hamments
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ATYC August 2017 Newsletter.

Please find attached a copy of the August 2017 ATYC Newsletter.

https://gallery.mailchimp.com/c74d5d0274077f9767e590674/files/c938619c-6f07-4a31-a561-5bb3e1a618d2/ATYC_NEWSLETTERAug17.pdf

  

Joke Corner  ... 
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